
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our yearly Chompers  

We are keeping it super easy this year… 

Have your child choose something you would normally 

recycle or throw away and turn it into something new. Be 

as creative and inventive as you want. If 

parents/guardians want to share with me, simply take a 

picture of the finished product and send it 

to Kathy.young@nbed.nb.ca with a quick blurb on what it 

is made from? And what is the name of your 

creation/Invention by Earth Day which is April 22nd.  I 

really look forward to seeing the student’s creativity!  

Take care and stay safe.  

We miss you!!  


